
MEMORANDUM 
 
March 27, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Visit to State Farm’s “Mississippi Day at the Capitol” 
 
 
You are scheduled to stop by this event in Room 216 at approximately 10:45 a.m.  They 
would like you to welcome the group to Mississippi; about 25 people are expected.   
 
You should thank them for their support of the “Computers in the Classroom” initiative.   
They have supported the effort with $55,000 in money and equipment from employees 
and the company.  At a press conference last August, State Farm donated 123 computers 
to the program.  State Farm Agency Field Executive Marty Hosford joined you at that 
press conference. 
 
State Farm executives scheduled to attend the event include Dallas Reynolds (Senior VP, 
Southern Zone), Joe Fincher (Operations VP, Southern Zone), Tom Lakin (Operations 
VP, Alabama and Mississippi – based in Birmingham), Webb Howell (VP, Birmingham), 
and Allen McGlynn (counsel, Atlanta). 


